

MICROMOUNTERS OF NEW ENGLAND

The MMNE was organized on November 5, 1966 for the purpose of promoting the study

of minerals that require a microscope.

PRESIDENT

Bob Janules 12 Woodward Road Merrimack, NH 03054

VICE-PRESIDENT

Scott Whittemore 612 Midhurst Road Nashua, NH 03060

<u>SECRETARY</u>

Patricia Barker P.O. Box 810 Campton, NH 03223

TREASURER

Janet Cares 18 Singletary Lane Sudbury, MA 01776

EDITOR

Shelley N. Monaghan 12 Conant Drive Brockton, MA 02401

Dues are \$6.00 per year and are due on January 1st, payable to the Treasurer

Contributions of news items for the Bulletin are welcome and should be sent to the Editor.

This bulletin may be quoted if credit is given. Club address is c/o Editor.

NEXT MONTH

The next meeting of the MMNE will be our informal meeting at John Reiner's on Saturday, July 13th. Our August "meeting" will be Saturday, the 17th at the Sunapee Show.

May 1991

Newsletter #150

Our next meeting is, of course, our annual Northeast Meeting on Saturday, May 11th, at the 4-H Conference Center in Ashland, MA. (See map below.)

We would like to thank some of the contributors to this meeting (as of April 30th): Mike Swanson, Gene Bearss, Janet and Steve Cares, Edna Lerer, Pat Barker, Fran Morrison, and Bettee Taparowski. I'm sure by the time you receive this notice, other people will have added their contributions as well.

Edna, our able Sales Table manager, has told me that we could use more material for the sales table. We could use additional giveaways as well. Please try to bring in the sales items pre-priced. It will help Edna a lot.

Pat Barker would like to remind members that we could use some "goodies" to accompany the morning coffee and for snacking during the day.

Note: Glossaries will be available at the Northeast Meeting.

Remember, the Sunapee show is August 17-18, 1991, at the Sunapee Park in Newbury, NH.

Congratulations! Our officers for the upcoming year are: Ralph Carr, President; Fran Morrison, Vice President; Janet Cares, Treasurer; Patricia Barker, Secretary; and Shelley Monaghan, Editor/Corresponding Secretary. Officers will assume their elected roles at the end of the Northeast Meeting.

Directions to the Conference Center at Ashland

The Conference Center in Ashland is easily accessible from Route 9, the Massachusetts Turnpike, I-495, and Route 128.

Via Route 9: Follow Route 9 to Route 126 and continue to downtown Framingham. Take Route 135 to Ashland.

Via the Massachusetts Turnpike (eastbound): Take Exit 11A (I-495 South). See Via I-495 below.

Via I-495: Take Exit 21A (Hopkinton) and follow Route 135 into Ashland.
Via Massachusetts Turnpike (westbound): Take Exit 13 (Route 30,

Framingham). Follow Route 30 one mile to Route 126 and continue to downtown Framingham. Take Route 135 to Ashland.

In Ashland: From Route 135 at traffic light (telephone company and

In Ashland: From Route 135 at traffic light (telephone company and funeral home on opposite corners), go south on Main Street. Continue about one mile up the nill. Turn right onto Chestnut Street. The 4-H Center is about one mile on the left.

